
FAQ n.43771

FAQs:
Bilateral Agreement (BASA) - related to Continuing Airworthiness, Continuing
Airworthiness, Regulations

Question:
Can I import a rebuilt engine and associated components from US?

Answer:
Under the terms of the EU/US bilateral agreement (BASA) (see here), you can
import an engine with a ‘rebuilt’ status in block 11, only when it has been released
by the original engine manufacturer on a Form 8130-3 using the blocks 13a. to 13e.
(left side).

Please note that Form 8130-3 with ‘rebuilt’ status are not acceptable for
components other than engine (regardless whether it has been released on left or
right side) therefore the components accompanying the rebuilt engine should
either be released REPAIRED/OVERHAULED… (right side) or NEW (left side).

Last updated:
30/10/2017

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/43771
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